
     2023 Membership Drive 

 

We are looking back on a fantastic year! Three theater productions, concerts, youth art, 
a writer’s retreat, author events and art exhibits kept our calendar full throughout 2022.  
 

Another arts-filled year is planned for 2023. We are looking forward to more concerts, 
indoors and out, beginning with “The Wildwoods” in April. “Music on the Porch” enters its 
third season. Our theater program promises to be as eventful as always and our youth 
art club continues. As always, we bring the work of area artists to the Sorenson Gallery. 
 

In 2023 we will hold our “Daisy Hagen Auction for the Arts”. This event is one of our most 
successful fundraisers and also a great time for everyone who participates.  
 
The FLCAA wants to thank everyone who gave their support through memberships and 
gifts in 2022. If you are a longtime member, or have enjoyed FCLAA programs and would 
like to become a member, please take a moment to ensure the performing, literary, and 
visual arts remain a vital part of our area. You can become a member by making your 
donation on our website at www.fclaa.org, the VENMO app (@FCLAA435), or by filling 
out the form below and mailing it to FCLAA, PO Box 73, Fosston, MN 56542. Your gift is 
tax-deductible and so very much appreciated! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name(s): 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Address: 

_________________________________________________________________ 

Email: 

___________________________________________________________________ 

Enclosed please find: 

____ $25 - 2023 Membership Fee  ____ other gift: $_______ (amount) 

Please Make check payable to FCLAA and mail to:      FCLAA PO Box 73 Fosston, 

MN 56542, via VENMO (@FCLAA435), or on our website, www.fclaa.org 

Thank you! 

http://www.fclaa.org/

